
Dear 5th Grade Parents,

    It is hard to believe that the school year is over and 5th grade is on the horizon.   I am looking forward 
to next September.  We have many things planned for 5th grade already and I am very excited about 
helping them prepare for Middle School.  Below is a list of items to have your student bring with them 
the first day of school. Have a great summer. 

See you in September!

Robin  Hogan
5th Grade Teacher
Sharp Elementary

(3 )Boxes of tissues

(2 ) sanitizing wipes

(4) Folders with pockets (different colors please)

(4) marble composition books

(1) 3 Subject spiral notebook

Ear buds (please send them in a small ziplock bag labeled with their name)

Pencil box 

Colored pencils

Small scissors

Pencils

Pens 


